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Comments: I am writing you today as a concerned user of our public lands. I am not super familiar with the areas

in the stanislaus forest but I have reviewed the maps. The proposed alternatives would shut down a long t of

OSV terrain permanently that I may never get the chance to enjoy. From my understanding a lot of access points

would also be closed making it impossible to get in to areas that are not being shut down, but in essence would

also be unusable. 

Please don't let these special interest groups from other places come in and bully the forest service in to taking

away land that is all of ours and let it only be used as they see fit. OSV use is very low impact and causes little if

any harm to the land aside from emissions which automobiles and chairlifts are just as bad. Our public lands

belong to all of us. Please do your best to keep it that way. 

Thank you, Austin Kamp


